
 

      26th June / 28th June 2017 

 

 

 

 

 “Teaching the teachers” training 
 

Please sign up to ONE of the following half-day teacher training events to 

prepare you to deliver the ATSP teaching programme at your hospital: 

 

26th June 2017 at Princess Royal Hospital, Haywards Heath 

OR 

28th June 2017 at Princess Royal Hospital, Haywards Heath 

 

 9am- 12pm 

 
If you would like to become an ATSP Teacher and be involved in teaching the new FY1 doctors 

during the 2017 consolidation period at your Hospital Trust please email 

souththamesATSP@gmail.com with the subject heading “ATSP – [insert date]” and tell us: 

 

1) Your name 

2) The hospital that you work at 

3) Which session that you would like to attend  

 

The deadline for registration is 16th June 2017. You won't be able to participate if you do not register and attend 

the training. Please direct any queries to: souththamesATSP@gmail.com 
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